Dear Students,
The deadlines are approaching for the 2009 Leadership in Landscape Scholarship Program, administered by the Landscape Architecture Foundation (LAF).   In 2008 this program awarded an estimated $100,000 in scholarship and fellowship funds to landscape architecture students.  Please apply soon for these prestigious awards
The deadlines for the 2009 season are January 15th for the Douglas Dockery Thomas Fellowship, and February 16th for all other scholarships.
Scholarship details and application requirements can be found at http://www.lafoundation.org/scholarships/scholarships.html. 
LAF is committed to enhancing educational opportunities for talented students of landscape architecture.  We urge all students and faculty to stay current on LAF ’s numerous scholarship opportunities by regularly visiting our website at www.lafoundation.org.
We want to let you know of all these financial options so we can help move you through the program and into the field. Happy Holidays.
 Best regards,
 Stephanie V. Landregan, ASLA
Program Director
Landscape Architecture Program
UCLA Extension
Department of the Arts
10995 Le Conte Avenue #414
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
310.825.9414 T
310.206.7382 F
http://www.uclaextension.edu/landarch
